
Notice of Change 

Graduate School Entrance Examinations in August 2020

Due to the outbreak of the COVID-19, we have decided to make the following changes 

to the entrance examinations for August admission to the Graduate School 

of Biomedical Engineering, Tohoku University.

Applicable programs: 

• Master's Program〔Regular Selection Program〕

• Master's Program〔Special Selection Program for Working Adults〕

• Master's Program〔Special Selection Program for Foreign Students〕
• Master's Program〔Special Selection Program for Early Graduate Students〕

• Doctoral Program〔Program for Students Advancing from Master's Program of

this Graduate School〕

• Doctoral Program〔Regular Program for Incoming Students from Other
Schools〕 

• Doctoral Program〔Special Selection Program for Working Adults〕

• Doctoral Program〔Special Selection Program for Foreign Students〕

 The examination will be conducted at the locations as described in the application

guidelines. Depending on the situation ahead, we may change the locations of

entrance examinations to outside of the School in Tohoku University as needed. In

this case, each Department office will notify the changes to all applicants. In any case,

we will pay maximum consideration to avoid poor ventilation and close-contact

settings in the examination sites.

 According to the changes in admission requirements of English certificates and to

prevent the spread of infection, the examination subjects and schedule of each

Department are changed. For details, please refer to the appendix of the application

guideline.

 If the situation of COVID-19 infection gets aggravated, we may conduct the entrance

examination via online. In this case, each Department office will notify the changes

to all applicants.
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